
 

 

 

 

 

Pamplona, 22 of Dec of 2021 

 

From the Clinical Trials Unit of the Clínica Universidad de Navarra, serve this letter to notify that the 

clinical trial CMM/DM1, which EudraCT number is 2009-017228-24: 

 

- The trial was not started as it would not be possible to meet the intended recruitment targets. 

- The prematurely ending was comunicated to the spanish agency on 10/01/2013. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Javier Fernández 

Project manager 

Clinica Universidad de Navarra 


